IMPORTANT ANNOUNCENT
North Shore Coaching College Bella Vista is temporarily shifting classes online.

Q&A

Why is North Shore Coaching Bella Vista temporarily shifting classes
online?

In light of our prudent & responsible operating practices, it is imperative that we
do our part to minimise the risk and to protect everyone in our community. We are
temporarily shifting to online lessons and we will revert back to face to face
classes in Term 2 in line with any Government guidelines at that time. Our team
has been hard at work to ensure learning continues without interruption.

How will North Shore Coaching Bella Vista continue supporting my child's
learning?

Henceforth, videos for each class will be uploaded to an online portal on a weekly
basis for your children to be guided through each individual page of the student
booklets. Lessons will continue to be released and delivered on a weekly basis.
More guidance & instructions on how to access the lessons and how to submit
the homework will be communicated shortly in a separate guidance note.

When does online learning start?
The website will be available for access starting 27 March.

Learning Booklets

If we have not received the Weeks 9 & 10 learning booklets, when can we
pick these up?

If your child’s learning materials have not been collected, we will be open on
23 March (Monday) from 11am to 3pm & 25 March (Wednesday) from 4pm to
6pm at our Bella Vista centre for the collection of student learning booklets. If this
is not suitable for pick-up, the best way to contact us is by sending an email to
bellavista@northshorecoaching.net or sms 0422 564 943.

Logins & Password

These have been included in the pack that you have received (or will receive)
together with the learning booklets. If you do not have this or have any problems
locating this, the best way to contact us is by sending an email to
bellavista@northshorecoaching.net or sms 0422 564 943.

More information to follow regarding:

What website do we need to access?

How will homework be submitted?

Does my child have to sit the whole session at one time?

Is there a limit on how many times my child can view the lesson?
Who do we contact for assistance?
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